Dear Students,

We would like to form a <u>Random Acts of Kindness Club</u> (RAOK) at Pecatonica Middle School! As a member, you will complete random acts of kindness activities during monthly meetings, such as making cards for a nursing home or organizing a donation drive for a local animal shelter. We will meet on the fourth Thursday of each month from 3:00-4:00 P.M. (Feb. - April), and our last meeting will be May 11th.

Please discuss the commitment with your parents. If you are interested in becoming a member, please fill out the membership application and the permission slip. Students must be academically eligible to participate. Return them by *Friday*, *February 3rd* to the MS office. We will begin meetings on **February 23**. <u>Please bring an after school snack for yourself</u>. We welcome volunteers to help during meetings.

Parents - please send an email to one of us if you are able to help!

Meeting Dates: Feb. 23, Mar. 23, April 27, May 11

\*\*February 23rd Meeting Topic: Positive Post-its \*\*

Bring a pack of post-its and some fun colored pens or pencils. We will be writing positive messages and posting them in the school.

If you have any questions or concerns, please email one of us.

Thank you, RAOK Advisors

Kim Shrader Michelle Johnson Becky Gocken Robert Cyr Elizabeth Jensen Heidi Schiesher Marilyn Larsen Jessica Sheets kimshrader@pecschools.com michellejohnson@pecschools.com beckygocken@peschools.com robertcyr@pecschools.com elizabethjensen@pecschool.com heidiSchiesher@ pecschools.com marilynlarsen@pecschools.com jessicasheets@pecschools.com